From: <u>webmaster@shorelinewa.gov</u>

To: agenda comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments

Date: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 11:48:39 AM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items

**Date & Time:** 07/17/2018 11:48 am

**Response #:** 370 **Submitter ID:** 23791

IP address: 172.24.96.111
Time to complete: 6 min., 17 sec.

## **Survey Details: Answers Only**

## Page 1

- **1.** Jennifer Gettmann
- **2.** Shoreline
- **3.** (o) Richmond Beach
- **4.** jgettmann@hotmail.com
- **5.** 07/16/2018
- **6.** Sidewalk Funding
- I have been a resident of Richmond Beach in Shoreline for over 20 years. I was heavily involved in Shoreline sidewalk projects in the past including committee meetings, counting traffic flow of cars, etc. I live on 15th Ave Northwest in Richmond Beach which is also a walk zone for Syre Elementary. There is no shoulder or sidewalks on the West side of 15th Ave NW. Significant growth has occurred on 15th Ave NW, including cottage housing and Krueckeberg garden. There have been no road improvements on 15th Ave NW in 20 years. I recommend the city revisit the need for sidewalks on 15th Ave NW for safety as a school walk zone and Kruekeberg garden pedestrian traffic. Please contact me with any questions.

Thanks,

Jennifer Gettmann

206-930-1418

**8.** Not answered

## Thank you,

## **City of Shoreline**

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.